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St Stephens 
Newsletter 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are…  

Martine 3rd June 

Richard 6th June 
  

  

  



 

 

 

The residents enjoyed a garden party to celebrate VE Day 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

   

 



 

 

Joan’s Birthday 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Debbie’s Birthday  

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Susie’s Birthday 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The staff team at St Stephens would like to thank the company for 

all the support they are given and their gifts 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

We would like to thank all the staff at St Stephens for their continued support, 

love and commitment towards our residents. 

We are very blessed to have an amazing team. 

Lots of Love Julie & Susan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Stephens 13 Godwyne Road, Dover, Kent, CT16 1SW 
Tel: 01304 202864 Fax: 01304 205277 
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